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Council met in Regular session with all members.
Guest Present:  Frank Merriman & Monica Holgarth. Con Shuherk

EMS Coordinator Amber Schuerman was present. Schuerman Stated that there were 14 runs so far in May. Zach and Adrean Mansfield passed the EMT test and will be starting to run. Schuerman also stated that Ben Thomas would like to take the EMS class. Schuerman stated that the ipads cannot be reset and she is looking into the price of new ones. Also she is working on resetting the Admin password for the laptop.

 Chief Anderson was present he informed council that they had a class on forcable entry. The NIMS Class will be held at the fire station on 6/4 & 6/5. Chief Anderson states they will be getting the radios and pagers on May 23.

Police Dept. Chief Miller stated the officers passed their gun qualifications and will be taking their mandatory training at the Wayne Trace High School in June. Four more hours will be need after this training

Zoning: The pick-ups on 425 S. Laura Street are gone. D. Childs has tags on his vehicle. 

Frank Merriman who owns The Gutterman business was present. He stated that he was looking for property to start a recycling business on. The property he is looking at is zoned residential and he would like to have it changed to business. Inspector Sinn stated any changes would need a variance and a town meeting, also all of the neighbors would have to be in agreement.
Monica Holgarth attended for Frank Merriman.

Old Business:
An e-mail was sent to Norfolk and Southern explaining that the village does not want to close the crossing on Laura Street.
Mayor Wobler communicated with Norfolk & Southern and asked why crossing was still closed. They still wanted the Village to permanently close the road. Mayor Wobler told them the village wanted the crossing paved and reopened.

Council agreed to repair potholes for $2500.00 and to patch the cutoffs on Maple St. 
The walking path on the park was discussed. The Mayor is to call Summer Sealers to get an estimate.

NEW BUSINESS:

The fiscal Officer asked if the Fire Equipment and police levies were to be drafted as replacement or renewal levies. All council agreed replacement.

Crowley moved to pay bills, Shoenauer seconded and the vote resulted all yeas.

Schoenauer moved to adjourn. Childs seconded and the meeting adjourned at 8:12.
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